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September 5,2001

Pat Keegan, District Director
Office of Congresswoman Nita Lowey
222Marnaroneck Avenue, Suite 310
White Plains, New York 10605

Dear Ms. Keegan:

Following up my mggling with you and Rhoda Fidler last Tuesday, August 28h, atwhich I left
a copy of CJA's Flfl{e 31, 2001 letter to Melissa McDonald, Oversight Counsel at the House
Judiciary Committee's Court Subcommittee, enclosed is a copy of CJA's follow-up September
4'2001letter to Ms. McDonald. Pages 2-3 review Congresswoman Lowey's past involvement
with the issues - with footnote 13 (at page 1l) noting that the Congresswoman also testified
before the House Judiciary Committee's Courts Subcommittee at its May 15,l9g7 hearing on
judicial misconduct.

Please advise whether your staffhas been able to locate CJA's prior correspondence with the
Congresswoman from 1993-1996 concerning the House Judiciary Committee's Courts
Subcommittee. As you know, I brought duplicate copies to our meeting.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

RE:

5-re4a€"/<W
ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Getting Answers from the House Judiciary Committee --Includinc bv the

Enclosure


